
 FAQs 

 How do I register my child? 
 Registration for the 2023/2024 school year will begin February 6th, 2023.  Your child needs to 
 be 3 years old by August 31, 2023 to be eligible to register for preschool at the Johnson Early 
 Childhood Center. 
 The first step is to register through the Family Connection website, this can be done starting 
 today! Beginning February 6th you may call the school between 8am and 3pm to set up an 
 appointment to complete the second part of registration. 
 Appointments will be held after February vacation and will be 20 minutes in length.  If you have 
 not uploaded the required documents and forms to the Family Connection Website, you will 
 bring those with you to the appointment.  All required documents and forms are listed on the 
 Registration tab of the WPS Website and you will need to bring a $50 non-refundable 
 registration fee in the form of check or cash. 

 Is there a fee? 
 Although we are part of the Weymouth Public School, we are a tuition based program.  Tuition is 
 based on the program that is selected.  The 2022/2023 tuition schedule is listed under the 
 “Tuition Tab”, tuition will be increased for the 2023/2024 school year and will be available later in 
 the spring. 
 Tuition payments can be made in a lump sum at the beginning of the year or broken into 10 
 equal payments and paid the first of the month September through June. 
 We do not have discounts for siblings and we do not accept vouchers. 

 When will my student go to school? 
 We follow the WPS calendar that is set by the school committee each April.  The calendar can 
 be found on the WPS Website.  Full day programs run from 8:15 am -2:15 pm, half day 
 mornings are 8:15 am -10:45 am, and half day afternoons are 11:45 am - 2:15 pm. 

 Is there before and after school care? 
 The Johnson Early Childhood Center does not have child care outside of school hours. 

 What programs are offered? 
 We have the following programs: 

 ●  5 full days (M-F) 
 ●  3 Full days (T/W/TH or M/T/TH) 
 ●  2 full days (W/F) - these programs are mixed ages. 
 ●  3 half days (M/W/F mornings) - 3 year olds 
 ●  2 half days (T/TH mornings) - 3 years old ONLY 
 ●  4 half days (M/W/TH/F afternoons) - 4-5 year olds. 

 All programs are taught by Department of Elementary and Secondary Education Licensed 
 Special Education Teachers and are supported by an ESP (Educational Support Personnel). 



 Does my child need to be potty trained? 
 No, it is not required. 

 Is there a bus that my child can take to school? 
 You are responsible for the transportation of your child. 

 What is the school’s tax ID? 
 Tax ID #04-600-163 

 How can I get involved? 
 We have many opportunities throughout the school year for parents and guardians to get 
 involved, such as; parents night/open house in early September, Turkey Trot in November, 
 Holiday shopping event in December, and Art Show in the spring. 
 Please consider joining the JECC Parent Council which is a parent organization that meets 
 monthly with Mrs. Perez, JECC Principal, to help organize a variety of enrichment activities and 
 fundraisers throughout the school year. 

 What if my child is too young or gets waitlisted? 
 Please visit the Weymouth Child Family Community Center, they provide a variety of activities 
 for children birth to 5 and their caregivers .  781-340-6098 


